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Newsletter 7 

Monday 19th October, 2015 
Dear Parents, 
 

 
This week’s Statement to Live By is: 

I try to be just and fair 

 
 

Reception Class Admissions 2016 

 
If you know of anyone considering St Francis Catholic Primary School for their child, they are warmly 

invited to contact us to arrange an opportunity to look around our happy school at work. 
The Governors will admit 30 children aged 4+, in September 2016.  

Please contact school to arrange a visit. 

Bake Off  
Thank you for the tremendous effort you went to for the Bake Off competition – the standard 
gets higher each year! The winners were: 
 

Reception – Peggy Renshaw Year 3 – Niall Fox 

Year 1 – Oliver Richie Year 4 – Sacha Pearce 

Year 2 – Olivia Gacquin Year 5 – Anna Fisher 

 Year 6 – Frankie Burton 

Key Stage 1 Overall winner-Patrick Bradford Key Stage 2 Overall Winner Jack Mallinson 

 
Building Work 
The roofing work in year 5 and 6 has started today - Monday 19th October.  
 
Parents Evening 
Just to remind you that parents evening will take place on Thursday 22nd October, you 
should receive your appointment time by today from the class teachers. The playground will 
be opened up for parking but you must enter the hall via the main entrance. Each 
appointment is for five minutes, a bell will be rung at five minute intervals, denoting your time 
with your child’s teacher is finished. It is important that all parents receive equal amounts of 
time with their child’s teacher. We hope this will help Open Evening to run smoothly and 
ensure that parents do not have to wait for long periods of time for their appointments.  

 
Non-Uniform Day 
Your child can come to school in non-uniform on Friday for the voluntary contribution of £1. 
  
Monies Owed  
Could you please ensure that any overdue payments for lunch, school club etc. are paid by 
Thursday 22nd October, thank you. 

http://www.stfrancismorley.org.uk/


 
School Council Book Sale 
The book sale was a great success the children loved browsing and choosing books, thank 
you for your support, the school council raised an amazing £130 for new playground 
equipment. Lunch time staff are already busy ordering new equipment. Well done School 
Council! 
 
Fruit Sale 
After the half term holiday year 5 are re-opening the fresh fruit shop. All key stage children 
can purchase fruit at 30p per item at morning break time. 
 
After School Club Appeal 
After school club have asked if you can donate any jig-saws or games in good condition   
 

Dates  
Wednesday 21st October Year 6 School Trip to Temple Newsam 

Thursday 22nd October The Big Sing year 5 attending at Mount ST. Mary’s 
Open Evening 

Friday 23rd October Non-uniform day (£1 contribution) 
School & Nursery closes for half term 

Tuesday 3rd November School & Nursery Opens 
 

 
Praise Assembly 
Reception class will be joining us for their first Praise Assembly on Friday – as always 
parents are welcome. 
 
Class Well Done 

Certificates 
Writing 

Certificate 
Merits Good Samaritan 

R Jaiden Lund Owen Cunningham Ben Richardson Ethan Smith 

1 Darci Wright 
Charlie Coates 

Eimear Langham Sinit Wolde Ava Trueman 

2 Neave Featherstone Orla Robinson Orlaith Hanson Aoile Taunt 

3 Joshua Smith Sarah Harrington Evie McKenna Evie Powders 

4 Amelia Bradshaw-
Rothwell 

Poppy Hudson Dominic Pearce Dominic Pearce 

5 Kieran Ryan Kai Parsley Scarlett Chorlton Tea Ottley 

6 Georgia Opare-Amo Miles Armitage Una Sweeney Electra-Sky Cassar 

Attendance Year 3 100% 

Punctuality Reception, year 2,year 3 ,year 4 and year 6 

House Winner St. Andrew 

Head Teacher Award Abigail Wolde 
 
After School Club Awards- Kate and Joseph Moulton 
 

 
School & Nursery closes for half term on Friday 23rd October and reopens for children on 
TUESDAY 3rd NOVEMBER. We hope you have a relaxing, enjoyable and safe week off. 
 

 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Mrs Harrison  
 
Acting Head Teacher 
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